
From:  < >  
Sent: 21 August 2020 08:42 
To: Paul Marshall <Paul.Marshall@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Cc: elintill@chichester.gov.uk; jackie.follis@arun.gov.uk; nigel.lynn@arun.gov.uk; 
gillian.keegan.mp@parliament.uk; Andrew@GriffithMP.com; Becky Shaw 
<Becky.Shaw@westsussex.gov.uk>; Diane.shepherd@chichester.gov.uk 
Subject: Fwd: PROPOSED FORD INCINERATOR 
 
URGENT 
 
TO ALL CONCERNED: 
 
https://www.theargus.co.uk/news/18619426.ford-incinerator-higher-chichester-cathedral/ 
 
I am shocked to hear unanimous WSCC planning consent has been granted for a waste 
incinerator to be built in Ford visible for miles around. 
 
When is the deadline for objections? 
 
Does MP Gillian Keegan support this proposal?  
 
Environmental Health will be jeopardised. 
 
CDC has declared a climate Emergency! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Peter Lansley 
 
48 Cedar Drive 
 
Chichester PO19 3EQ 
 
[Tel: ] 
 




